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February-April 2014 
Dear pastors and prayer partners, !
Greetings in the name of our Lord. We have been busy since our last prayer letter. We spent February in 
Kentucky, Louisiana, Maryland, and Texas.  On our way from Kentucky to Louisiana our odometer quit 
working. We drove over 700 miles, but our odometer only registered one mile. That was the longest mile we 
have ever driven. It took us all day to drive that "one" mile.  Praise The Lord for the church that took us on 
in Kentucky. Thank you Calvary Baptist Temple for partnering with us. !
We spent the entire month of March in Texas. We made some good contacts, and we are praying that we will 
see some support come in from those meetings. Our family loved being in Texas, especially our boys. We 
left South Carolina with two boys, and came back from Texas with two cowboys. !
In April we had meetings in Kentucky and New York. We are still in New York right now.  Our transmission 
started slipping on our way back from Texas. We took it to a transmission shop, and we were told that the 
transmission would have to be rebuilt or replaced. We had extensive work done in February, and it has been 
having various problems for quite awhile now. We were praying about what we should do. Praise The Lord, 
because He provided us a newer van for close to what we would have paid to have a remanufactured 
transmission put in.  We are now the grateful owners of a 2003 Honda Odyssey. We are rejoicing in our 
newer van, with better gas mileage, and it is a much more comfortable ride. The good Lord knows what we 
have need of and, He always provides. 
  
As always please be in prayer that we will get the support we need so we can get to the field of Ghana. Also 
pray for Dave the man I mentioned in our last letter. He recently found out that he has lung cancer, and is 
now getting treatments for it. He needs to see his need of salvation. !
In His Service, 
The Jeremy Kenney family 
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

mailto:kenneys2africa@gmail.com
mailto:kenneys2africa@gmail.com

